
Facebook report  October/November  2019. 

 

On an average of 10 times per month new and existing residents contact me for information regarding 
obtaining Pool ID access Cards. This is filtered on this report. 

 

On October 11th a resident had a concern about Sprinklers not being repaired. Advised resident to get in 
touch with the Ashley Park Management. 

On October 20th a resident asked for available boats. Referred the resident to the Dock master. 

On October 24th a resident asked for advice on a malfunctioning light pole. Advised resident to call the 
OUC outage line. 

On November 10th a resident had a concern about ants in the dog park at Bark central. Forwarded 
concern to Scott Feliciano of Servello. 

 

End of report. 
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